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 July 14, 2025 
 
Dear Grandyle Resident, 
 
This letter is being delivered to inform residents of a locally funded project that is scheduled begin 
Monday, July 21. The City has contracted Stark Excavating for a much-needed storm water priority 
project that will also include the installation of sidewalk. The project will begin with installation of new 
storm sewer main, manholes, and inlets throughout the roadway to increase drainage throughout the 
surrounding area. Upon the completion of new storm sewer system, sidewalk will be poured along the 
northwest side of Grandyle from Mackenzie to Elgin. To conclude the project, new asphalt will be placed 
on Grandyle throughout the project limits. The project is expected to be finished by early September. 
 
Beginning late this week you may begin to see signage and traffic control staged for the project. Some saw 
cutting in the road and driveways may be done as well. For the duration of the project Grandyle. will be 
closed to through traffic. The contractor has been asked to adjust their working hours once school begins 
to limit the impacts for bus routes and school traffic.  Residents living on Grandyle will have access to 
their driveways by the end of each working day barring any unforeseen circumstances. When the new 
sidewalk is poured, there will be a few days when driveways will not be accessible while the new concrete 
cures. You will be notified before this happens. There will be no interruption in garbage pickup or mail 
delivery. We apologize for any inconvenience that this project may cause. Please reach out to any of the 
following contacts with questions or concerns. 
 
 Justin Brabant       Millennia Professional Services- Resident Engineer  jbrabant@millennia.pro  

          (309) 573-1918  
 

  Dennis Carr           City of Washington - Interim City Administrator        dcarr@ci.washington.il.us 
           City Engineer   (309) 271-9635 
 

 Ross Fuller             City of Washington- Engineering Tech   rfuller@ci.washington.il.us 
                                                                                (309) 417-2351 
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